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NOTICE OF HEARING

The Alexandria City Council will conduct a public hearing on March 27, 2017, at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Alexandria City Hall, located at 704 Broadway in Alexandria, Minnesota to consider the adoption of an ordinance amending the Alexandria City Code relating to residential rental property owners responsibilities.  The draft ordinance may be examined at City Hall during regular business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., exclusive of holidays.  The draft ordinance is also available on the City’s website at www.ci.alexandria.mn.us  If you would prefer to have a paper copy, you may contact Sara Stadtherr at the City offices, 320-759-3607

Notice of this hearing has been mailed to all property owners of registered residential rental property within the city limits.  The public is invited to attend this hearing.  Any questions or comments may be addressed to Marty Schultz, City Administrator at 320-759-3629 or Mike Weber, Community Development Director at 320-759-3626.


PUBLISH:  Friday, March 17, 2017 and Wednesday, March 22, 2017







